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Case Closeout Memorandum 
OIG Case Number I-25-0050-O 

 

We received an allegation that a PI copied a figure into their NSF proposal without proper 
attribution. The subject acknowledged the error.  

We issued a Questionable Research Practices (QRP) letter and reminded the PI of proper 
citation requirements.  

This case is closed with no further action taken.   
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